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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

DISCHARGE OF PLEDGE OF SHARES BY CONTROLLING 

SHAREHOLDER 

 

Reference is made to the announcement of Singamas Container Holdings Limited (the 

“Company”) dated 8 January 2018 in relation to the pledge (the “Pledge”) of an 

aggregate of 993,825,345 ordinary shares of the Company by Pacific International 

Lines (Private) Limited (“PIL”), the controlling shareholder of the Company as 

defined under the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on the Stock Exchange of 

Hong Kong Limited, in favour of the third party lenders as security. 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company has been notified by PIL that its 

loan as secured by the Pledge was repaid and the Pledge was discharged on 28 

January 2022. 

 

By order of the Board 

Singamas Container Holdings Limited  

Teo Siong Seng 

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer  

 

Hong Kong, 28 January 2022 
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